
21st October, 194.7. 

Dear Dr. Clegg, 

There still s ems to be a lcrr_e number of dootorn 
whj do not anprociate that both piünr and scrum carry a rink of 
honoloCous serua jaundioc, and that this disease i3 rather more 
than a m transfusion reaction'. There is a mall n mber io 

believe that the disease m follow the use of serirn, but never 
that of plaan~al 

We a-'e gradually increasing tI oupit of m all spool 
plasma wfiich will probably significt:nt]y dinsinie~► tie r~.~k -oF the 
disease; man1ti ile,rw label each bottle clearly with a axnc of the 
rink which ray attend its use, and try by other rya to make the 
profession realise the dnnners of its iri rLitnate use. We are 
particularly keen to have cases reported to the ReI3'.onal Transf .wion 
Centres, so that bottles of suspect -.d icterogenic batches may be 
withdrwm. Thio object i.o often d;-feated by oaisaion to a 
record of the: bottle numbers in the case n . eta. ..- I~"

.
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i apossible to withdraw the offending batch. 

I have been told by the Regional Ti hafuaion Officer at 
B istol that descriptions of 3 cases of homologous serium jaundice 
arc being suici,tted to you for publication in B. .J., and I vvondered 
whether you would consider this an appropriate tune for a leader, 
or anmtation, on the disease, stressing the practical importancc 
of such c rI points as recording batch numbers Y'u helped 
in this way about a year usjo. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C: Maycock_ 

Adviser in Tr3 r union. 

Dr. f .Cle g, 
British L'[edical Journal, 

B .M.A.Souse. 
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